
 Today Next Week 

Greeters Rand Ziegler & Wilson Swartley (1st) 
Grace Benner & Grace Ingalls (2nd) 

Andy & Jason Price (1st service) 
Allan & Mary Alspach (2nd service) 

Nursery Mindy Rahn & Natasha Brown (1st) 
Sarah Kolb & Dee Dee Good (2nd ser) 

 

Ushers Ken & Cindy Paul (1st service) 
Tim & Mary Moyer (2nd service) 

Robert Hill & Mary Carlson (1st service) 
Jon & Shirley Kiefer (2nd service) 

Closing up Alan & Tara Gilmore - June Larry & Dee Dee Good - July 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
This Week at Finland 

Today, 2:00pm - Ordination Service for Pastor Kris Wint  
Monday, 7:00pm - VBS work night. Anyone can help make items needed for VBS. 
Tuesday, 7:15pm - Jeff's worship team practice  
Wednesday, 7-9:00pm - Youth Hang-out and Bible Study for grades 9 through 12 
Thursday, 7-9:00pm - Volleyball for anyone over 18 (Note: Time has been changed) 

Friday, 8-10pm - "Hoops Night" open to anyone interested in basketball 
Saturday - "Hometown 4th of July" at New Goshenhoppen Park, East Greenville 

 

* * * * * * 
Prayer Requests 

Mennonite Mission Network - MMN rejoices with Ghana Mennonite Church which 
experienced reconciliation between a group of congregations in the northern part of 
the country that had withdrawn several years ago. Pray for the newly reunited 
church that now consists of 28 congregations and a membership of about 5,000 
baptized members. 

 

Caleb and Roni Kiefer plan to return home from Jamaica this Tuesday. Pray for 
traveling safety and for God's peace as they readjust to life in the states. 

Finland Mennonite Church 
Leading all people into the presence of Jesus Christ 

 

www.finlandmennonitechurch.org 

Lead Pastor - Kris Wint; Associate - John Ehst 
Pastor Kris’ email: pastorkriswint@comcast.net 

Pastor Kris’ office hours: Mon., Tues. & Wed. 9-4, Thurs. 10am-2pm 
Pastor John's office hours: Wed. 12-4pm, Thurs. 10am-2pm, Fri. 9am-4pm 

Pastor John's email: pastorjohnehst@comcast.net  
Church office – 215-679-8980 

Church email: finlandmennonitechurch@comcast.net 
Elders – David Landis, Jeff Janton, Marvin Reinford, Jim Dougherty, Chad Landis, Jason Scheetz  

Visitation & Care Team – Marvin and Rachel Reinford, Arlin Benner, Shirley Kiefer  
 

The family that prays together stays together. 
 

Ordination Sunday 
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am in the Prayer Room 
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am 

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am 
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am 

 

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 years and under. 
 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Pre-service Reflections: A time to consider God's glory and prepare your heart for worship. 

Worship in Song and Giving - (Please feel free to sit down during singing if you need to.) 

Scripture - (brown Bible 89, blue Bible 194, blue/green Bible 239)                                 Leviticus 25 
Sermon - "Living Guilt Free"                                      Pastor Kris 
Sharing Time & Prayer                   Jim Dougherty - Elder in Charge 

(If you have an announcement that needs to be made, please give it to the Elder before the service.)             

Children dismissed for Kids Kinection (1st service only – First room on left in new wing)  

Benediction and Blessing                                                         Pastor 
Announcements 

 

This afternoon, 2:00pm - Ordination for Pastor Kris Wint. God has blessed Finland 
with pastors who believe the Bible is the inspired Word of God and faithfully preach it 
each week. Everyone is invited to come show your support and encouragement. 
Following the service there will be a time of fellowship and refreshments.  
 

A baptism class and a membership class will begin next Sunday. Please talk with 
Pastor Kris or Pastor John if you are interested in either of these classes. 
 

A volunteer is needed from Finland to act as a liaison between the congregation 
and the Crossroads Pregnancy Center.  If you have a strong interest in this ministry, 
please talk with Karen Kratz to discuss what would be involved. 

 
To Our Guests: 

 

Welcome to our fellowship!  We 
would like to get to know you 
better. Please tell us about 
yourself by filling out the form 
below and placing it in the 
prayer box at the back of the 
sanctuary as you leave today. 
  
Name: ___________________ 
 
Address: _________________ 
 
_________________________ 
 

Phone: ________________ 
 
E-mail: ___________________ 
 
 
             I am attending for the 
                      first time. 
 

             I would like information  
                 about your church. 

 

             I would like a call from 
           the Pastor. 

 
 

How can we pray for you? 
 

_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
_____________________
____________________ 
 

Sunday School Class Locations and Topics  
Nursery facilities - Last room on the right in the new wing 
Toddlers (2-3 year olds - Rachel Kiefer) - First room on right in new wing next to the Nursery 
Preschool (4-5 year olds - Melissa Albright, Corinne G. & Lynn S.)- Room 102 first floor hallway 
 K & grade 1 (Jan Bannon & Amy Reinford) - Room 101 first floor hallway 
Grades 2 & 3 (Mrs. Chad Landis & Cindy Paul) -Room 201 second floor hallway 
Grades 4 & 5 (Shannon Derstine & Anita Livezey) - Room 203 second floor hallway 
Junior High (Larry & Dee Dee Good & John Koetteritz) - Room 204 second floor hallway 

High School (Justin Derstine, Mike Scorzetti, Corey Guntz) - Room 205 second floor hallway 
Post High (Chad Landis) - Classroom 3 behind coat rack 
Adult class studying the book of Esther led by Mark Livezey - Classroom 2 behind coat rack 
Adult class on marriage "You & Me Forever"  led by Alan Kratz - Room 1 in new hallway 
Men's Class - "God's Prophets Demand Justice" (major and minor prophets) - Room G-3 in gym  

Prayer Room - Fourth room in gym for anyone with prayer needs 

Last Week’s Attendance 

First service – 190 

Second service – 53 



Upcoming Events 
 

July 6-10, 9am to noon - Kids entering Kindergarten to grade 7, get ready for a 
blast at "SonSpark Labs" VBS. Invite your friends and neighbors to share in the 
excitement with you. To the rest of the congregation: Let's pray that every volunteer 
staff member will overflow with the love of Jesus for each child who attends, that 
the children will see this love in action and in turn be kind and respectful to fellow 
students. Pray that decisions to follow Jesus will be made during this week of VBS. 
 

July 11 - Nueva Vida Norristown New Life is celebrating 25 years of unity in Christ. 
All are invited to this Homecoming Fiesta and Concert. A free pork roast dinner will 
be served outdoors at 5:30pm followed by a concert with James Crumbly & Friends 
at 7:00pm. An offering will be received to support the congregation's "Enlarging Our 
Place in God's World" fund. 
 

July 16-18 - Mennonite Heritage Center's annual used book sale, 565 Yoder Road, 
Harleysville. Good used books, CDs, DVDs and puzzles may be donated through 
July 11. 
 

July 21-26 - Mennonite World Conference Assembly in Harrisburg, PA. If you are 
interested in attending part-time, please talk to Pastor Kris. 
 

August 2 - Finland church picnic and BBQ is being planned by the Fellowship 
Committee. Watch for more details later. 
 

September (all month) is Interfaith Hospitality month at Finland. More details later. 
 

September 13 - Swamp Mennonite Church invites you to an outdoor service and a 
picnic. Continental breakfast begins at 9am followed by the service at 10:10am with 
music by Paul and Mary Good. Lunch, family fun, and activities are immediately 
following the church service.  
 

September 16, 7:30pm - Finland Book Club will discuss "Brain on Fire" by 
Susannah Cahalan. The book club is not meeting in July and August. 
 

September 19-20 - Towamencin Mennonite Church 300th Anniversary Celebration 
featuring graveyard tours, kids' history hunt, quilting, music, BBQ dinner, worship 
service, fellowship meal and self-guided tours. More information to come on their 
website: www.towamencinmennonite.org. 
 

October 2 to 4 - Mennonite Women USA is offering their first Sister Care: Level 2 
"Going Deeper" weekend retreat at Camp Hebron. They will introduce new material 
and build on the core concepts of the original Sister Care seminar. Space is limited 
so register early. For more information contact Rhoda Keener at 717-532-9723 or 
rhodak@mwusa.org. 
 

"A friend is someone who reaches for your hand and touches your heart." 


